PRS Recommendation
PRS recommends that TAC approve the following Resolution and send to the Board for their consideration.

Whereas, there is a balance of 4.5 million dollars remaining in the 2001 System Congestion Fund;

Whereas, subsequent to the January 2002 Protocol changes, ERCOT requires guidance as to the disposition of this balance;

Whereas, the January 2002 version of Protocols intended that this balance be credited back on a QSE Load Ratio Share basis;

Whereas, the predominant shortfall in the System Congestion Fund balance occurred in August 2001.

Resolved, that the balance in this account should be credited back to QSEs on a cumulative Load Ratio share of energy during the period of July 31, 2001 through August 31, 2001. 

